
C  -mb  r  i  dp   e   ,Mas  s  .   June   21   1921

W.y   dear   Walter,

Please   accept   my   sincere   thank   for   your   good

notes   regarding   Shelburne   conditions.   1   ought   to   have   acknowledged

the   fir(§t   one   a   few   days   ago,but   1   have   been   suffering   a   good   deal

from   various   troubles.

1   have   obtained   for   you^and   1   shall   bring   it   up   to   Shelburne  t

the   June   number   of   the   National   Geographic   Society's   if   gar,  ine.lt

contains   some   fine   pictures   of   grab’s   flowers   much   enlarged   and   in

colors.   1   am   making   use   of   the   .journal   pictures   to   intere5t   our

Committee   in   my   pla,n   for   a   glass-flower   room   for   Blaschku,   grasses.

The   obtaining   of   money   for   any   purpose   now   see   ms   hope-
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